
 
  
 Commission on Disabilities 

 

TO: HONORABLE COMMISSIONERS                  DATE:  MARCH 19, 2020 

FROM:  GENERAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT  

SUBJECT: POST-SECONDARY COLLEGE PROGRAMMING FOR PEOPLE WITH 
INTELLECTUAL DELAYS 

 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive a verbal presentation from Licensed Clinical Social Worker Lisa Dryan on post-
secondary college programming for people with intellectual delays.     
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Commission on Disabilities receive a verbal presentation from Licensed Clinical Social 
Worker Lisa Dryan on post-secondary college programming for people with intellectual delays.     
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Commission on Disabilities’ (COD) mission is to identify the needs of persons with 
disabilities and create a public awareness of these needs in the areas of employment, housing, 
transportation, media, and physical and communication accessibility.  The mission also supports 
programs and activities that promote greater independence for people with disabilities.   
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
At the January 16, 2020 COD meeting, Commissioner Lewis requested that Licensed Clinical 
Social Worker Lisa Dryan be invited to address the Commission on Disabilities.  Ms. Dryan 
accepted the invitation and will speak on post-secondary college programming for people with 
intellectual delays and working towards development of a program at the local community 
colleges with Chancellor Isaac and local legislators. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
Submitted by: Shari Call, Deputy General Services Director 
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